

Iris ParentMail

Over 6,000 schools, nurseries and children's clubs use Iris ParentMail. It is a convenient way to pay for school meals, trips, and general activities.

Registering with Iris ParentMail is generally easy. You may have already received an email with your Iris ParentMail login. When you receive this, please just follow the instructions in the message.

Once you have registered, your account will 'be live' allowing you to start making payments for school meals and any available activities. Payments should register within a few minutes; it may take longer due to the synchronisation of the systems used.

Once registered, if you have an Android or Apple smartphone, we would highly recommend you download the IRIS ParentMail App for the best user experience. To do this, simply search for "IRIS ParentMail" in your App store.

Please be assured that Iris ParentMail is registered with the Information Commissioner and guarantees that all information you provide will be kept private and will not be passed on to any other organisation.

If you need any additional information or assistance, please visit the help site: www.parentmail.co.uk/help/parenthelp/ or, if you have not received any contact from ParentMail by the 13th June, please contact the school.